
2010-07-30 Report no. 20/2010: Significant agreement conclusion.
The Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. hereby give notice that on 30.07.2010, the Bank concluded a credit agreement for the amount of PLN 380,000,000.00 for a 5-year period with an entity from the wholesale sector. At the same time and on the same day, the Bank concluded with this entity as well as with two other entities from its Group an annex to the credit agreement dated 21.11.2008, increasing the amount of the working capital facility extended for the period of up to 1 year, to the amount of PLN 240,000,000.00.

Total Bank’s credit exposure in relation to that entity amounts to PLN 620,000,000.00. 

The criterion for recognizing the agreement as a significant one is the ratio of total credit amounts to the Bank’s equity. 

